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July 7,2018

REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM NOISE BI.IAW

Mayor Letham and Council Members,

We are kindly requesting a noise exemption for our long weekend wedding on Sunday, August 5,2018.

The wedding is taking place at our family cottage on Shadow Lake Road #2, Cottage #44.The event begins at

3pm and wiit conclude by 1am on August 6, 2018. We are requesting an extension of the Noise Bi-Law to

1am.

We have notified many of our neighbours in surrounding cottages of our plans and have received their support'

but we want to ensure we are also following all proper measures with the City.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Warmest regards,

RussellWillmot & Kaitlin Jubb

Willmot


